
"Grace Period Letter" 

 

United Nations Global Compact 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 

To whom it may concern: 

 

Knowing the importance of participating in the Global Compact and how vital is 

the accurate documentation of the Communication on Progress (COP), we are 

writing you to ask for a deadline extension in order to have the needed time to 

gather and post the required information.  

 

We have been informed that the report of Gestión Social S.A. has to be sent in 

the next 30 days. We are committed to fulfill this Global Compact requirement, 

however we request you a period of grace in order to complete the process. The 

COP will be sent no further than February 28 of 2010.  

 

Best Regards, 

 
Javier Zulueta Azocar 
General Manager 
Gestión Social S.A. 
 

 


